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Appeal of Barb Grieman, on behalf of Better Business Bureau, to a Vacant Building Registration Requirement
at 2706 GANNON ROAD.

They have taken very good care of the building; have not allowed the building to get rundown; have kept in
tight communication with the city; and have an offer on the table for its sale; plus (see attached).

May 27, 2013

Dennis Senty

WHEREAS, in the matter of the Appeal of Barb Grieman on behalf of Better Business Burean to a Vacant
Building Registration Requirement at 2706 GANNON ROAD, the Legislative Hearing Officer has reviewed the
appeal and considered the testimony of City staff and the appellant; and

WHEREAS, the Legislative Hearing Officer recommends that the City Council grant the appeal, noting that the
building will need a Fire Certificate of Occupancy inspection before it can be re-occupied; Now, Therefore, Be
It

RESOLVED, that the Saint Paul City Council hereby accepts and adopts the Legislative Hearing Officer's
recommendation in this matter.
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